
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

BÓTHAR STIOFÁIN CYCLE 

NETWORK SCHEME 
NEWSLETTER - ISSUE NO. 2 

26TH SEPTEMBER 2025 
 

WELCOME TO THE SECOND ISSUE OF THE BÓTHAR STIOFÁIN CYCLE NETWORK 
SCHEME NEWSLETTER  
Bóthar Stiofáin Phase 1A Works: 

The Bóthar Stiofáin Cycle Network Scheme works commenced as planned on Monday the 8th of September with works 
currently ongoing in Phase 1A and 1B, on the Bóthar Stiofáin East Verge at the Rahoon Road Junction, as shown in the 
below figure. 
 

On-Road Works commencing Monday the 
29th of September: 

• From Monday the 29th of September, works will 
commence on the on-road live carriageway works in 
the area marked as Phase 3 in Figure 1, adjacent.   

• On-road works will be carefully planned and 
sequenced in stages to minimise traffic disruption. 

• Some works will be required at house estate 
entrances and the drop off area at the Gateway 
Business Park as well as outside driveway entrances 
to some residential properties fronting the works. 
Affected residents will be liaised with in advance to 
coordinate any specific access arrangements.  

• Temporary traffic management measures will be 
required to facilitate the works, including some 
temporary lane closures and pedestrian and 
cycleway diversions. 

• Lane closures and diversions will be clearly indicated 
by signage. 

 

For further information: Contact us at Jons Civil 
Engineering 0860835461 or donalkelly@jonscivil.ie 

Figure 1 - Bóthar Stiofáin Planned Works Phasing 
Scan here for more 
information about 

this project 


